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NCDXF is pleased to announce the election of Dave Anderson, K4SV to the NCDXF Board of 
Directors. Dave is a recognized DXer and DXpeditioner. He has held leadership positions in 
NCDXCC, SEDCO and W4DXCC. Dave started and ran a successful radio infrastructure 
company for 33 years that he sold to Motorola. He brings a breadth of experience to the board.  

We look forward to his contributions and insight as we promote DXpeditioning. He joins a board 
of other well-known DXers and DXpeditioners https://ncdxf.org/pages/officers.html  

The mission of NCDXF is to provide necessary financial support for well-organized 
DXpeditions to desirable DXCC entities and to support advances in DXpeditioning skills, 
technology, and infrastructure.  Those funds come from the contributions of our supporters in 
the DX community.  Your contribution will help make DX happen.  Visit our website:  
www.ncdxf.org. 

Respectfully submitted.  
Craig Thompson, K9CT 
NCDXF Vice President 
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